[image: image1.png]







Contacts





If you have any questions or worries, please feel free to email us.





� HYPERLINK "mailto:clair.pollitt@taw.org.uk" �clair.pollitt@taw.org.uk�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:sam.hill@taw.org.uk" �sam.hill@taw.org.uk�








Lawley Primary School


�





PE.


Our PE days this term will still be on a Monday and Friday. Please ensure your child comes to school wearing the correct PE kit and has suitable sun protection.








Homework


We will be continuing to use SATS Companion on the iPad for our homework. Please encourage your child to work for at least half an hour a week on the Maths, English and Reading sections. This platform assesses your child’s responses and signposts them immediately to the next steps in their learning. We will continue to monitor the pupils’ usage carefully.

















This term in class are learning about…


In our English work this term we will be learning all about the fascinating coral reefs which will result in us publishing our own information leaflet. We will then be studying a range of incredible women from the works of William Shakespeare.


In our guided reading, we will be reading ‘Impossible Creatures’ by Katherine Rundell. This is a super new fantasy story to fire our imaginations!


It will be another busy term of maths to include geometry, translation and symmetry, decimals, negative numbers, volume and conversion of units of measure. We will also be continuing our weekly focus on arithmetic.


In Science we will be learning about animals (including humans) and light.


Our Geography this term will be studying trade and in history we will be studying different journeys.





Reading


Children will be allocated a school reading scheme book if required and/or they are expected to have their own choice of book in school each day (if they are a free reader).





As part of their weekly homework, children should be reading to an adult at home and having their online diary updated regularly during the week. Books do not have to be finished for the reading record to be signed. Reading records are regularly checked in school to make sure they are being regularly updated. It is still very important to read with your child even if they are now able to read confidently. 














